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Objection to be filed in Docket Nos.: 
 HLP-2021-0003 (Navigator Heartland Greenway LLC; Petition for Hazardous Liquid Pipeline

Permit)

 HLP-2022-0002 (Wolf Carbon Solutions US LLC; Hazardous Liquid Pipeline)

 

I would like to formally object to several dockets dealing with carbon capture

pipelines. As a professional working full-time in sustainability, I have significant

concerns about carbon pipelines. From the research I have done, there is little

evidence that they provide substantial carbon savings. Additionally, the most

common use of captured carbon is for enhanced oil recovery. The only way to fight

climate change is to get off fossil fuels as quickly as possible. To say we will fight

climate change by capturing carbon and using that carbon to get more fossil fuels

out of the earth is obviously not going to work.

 

As private businesses, I do not feel that any of these organizations have the right to

use eminent domain. I strongly believe that the Iowa Utility Board supporting these

pipelines through any use of eminent domain is significant government overeach.
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